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GracePointe Family,  

There were varied responses to 
the eclipse.  Some people totally 
reoriented their day to make 
sure they had the opportunity 
to see it.  Others went about the 
day as normal.  Question, 
"What is so important to you 
that you would adjust your 
day?"  Is spending time in 

God's Word and prayer important enough to you to adjust 
your day around that priority?  Spending time with the LORD 
shouldn't be an occasional event.  Commit to getting to know 
and love God more and more each and every day. 

This Sunday we will be having a baptism.  We have others who 
have asked to be baptized in the river.  We will plan a church-
wide picnic and baptism at the river when the weather gets 
warmer.  Please let me know if you are interested in being 
baptized.  Our next Belong 101 Class for those interested in 
learning more about GracePointe and church membership is 
scheduled for Wednesday, April 24th at 6:15 PM.  You can text 
"BELONG" to 256-859-8575 and follow the link to register. 

We will pick up with Matthew 7:7 in our study through the 
Sermon on the Mount this Sunday.  Jesus taught his disciples to 
ask their Father in Heaven for what they need.  God is 
good!  He gives good gifts to his children who ask.  Pray for me 
as I continue to prepare. 

 I Love You! 
 
Pastor Bobby 

 

 

 

 
 

 
                                          


